
 
 

 

September 2023 
 

 
SH75 HALSWELL ROAD AND CANDYS ROAD – INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS 

UPDATE 

We would like to update you on progress to improve the intersection at SH75/Candys Road with a 

new roundabout and road widening for the shared path from Glovers Road to Greens Drain. 

The new roundabout will improve safety at this intersection as we develop the land on the eastern 

side of Halswell Road (Riverstone Subdivision). Whites Tramway Road will be extended to the 

roundabout providing a new direct connection through to Kennedy’s Bush Road. 

Timing 

Work will begin on site towards the end of September 2023 with undergrounding of the overhead 

power lines and the removal of the power poles and new connections to existing homes along the 

western side of Halswell Road.   

Residents directly affected will be contacted by Schick Construction (who are constructing and 

managing the roundabout works) before work starts in front of their properties. 

The main roundabout work will not start until January 2024. 

What to expect 

Traffic management will be in place during the undergrounding of the power lines and some speed 
restrictions will be in place to make construction zones safer for road users and contractors. 

A temporary diversion road will be in place for vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians when the main 

roundabout work starts in January 2024.  

The design of the proposed work and diversion is shown over the page. 

Candys Road - Temporary Road Closure 

Access to Candys Road will be restricted to residents and Moffats Flowers traffic only once work on 

the main roundabout starts. Residents directly affected by this closure will be contacted before the 

main roundabout work starts. Traffic management signs will be placed around the area advising road 

users of diversion routes. 

Moffats Flowers will be open and access will be available during this time. 

More information 

Schick Construction have a detailed traffic management plan in place which includes maintaining 

access to residents directly affected during construction. 

Please contact Peter Lyall, Schick Construction on 027 215 2070, email peter.lyall@schick.co.nz Or 

mailto:peter.lyall@schick.co.nz


James Flower, Schick Construction on 021 371 272, email james.flower@schick.co.nz for a copy of the 

Traffic Management Plan. 

As the project progresses, we’ll provide updates on our website at 

www.yoursection.nz/subdivision/riverstone/. 

If you have any questions or would like to receive updates about the project please email us at 

enquiries@yoursection.nz 
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KEY: 

 

A NEW ROUNDABOUT TO BE CONSTRUCTED TO PROVIDE 

SAFER TRAFFIC MOVEMENTS ONTO SH75, CANDYS ROAD 

AND THE EXTENSION OF WHITES TRAMWAY ROAD. 

PEDESTRIAN CROSSING POINTS ALSO PROVIDED. 
 
 

7.5 0 
 

15 30m 

 
OVERVIEW PLAN 

STATE HIGHWAY 75 ROUNDABOUT 

B SH75 TO BE WIDENED TO PROVIDE A SHARED 

PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLE PATH (SHOWN ) FROM 

GLOVERS ROAD TO GREENS DRAIN. 

 
C  TEMPORARY ROAD DIVERSION FOR ALL TRAFFIC DURING 

CONSTRUCTION OF THE ROUNDABOUT. 
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